
 

 

 

August 3, 2020 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 
 
We appreciate your patience over the past two months as we have experienced unanticipated delays 
in commencing the continuous closure of the Airport’s west runway, Runway 1L/19R.  
 
We now expect the Airport’s west runway to be closed continuously beginning on Monday, August 
10, 2020 through Friday, September 4, 2020 (26 days total). This closure is necessary to accomplish 
multiple runway maintenance projects including runway slab replacements, runway lighting 
upgrades, rubber removal, and runway painting activity.  
 
During this closure, all air traffic will utilize the Airport’s east parallel (north-south) runway, Runway 
1R/19L, and/or Runway 10-28, the Airport’s east-west runway. As always, weather conditions and 
other factors will contribute to how quickly the required work can be accomplished.    
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  

   
Adam Bouchard  

Director of Operations   


